
 
Breckon Hill Primary School  Y6 Newsletter   

Mrs Tweddle Mrs Harrison  Mrs Hill  

kayleigh_tweddle@breckonhillprimary.co.uk                                                                                          

jeanette_harrison@breckonhillprimary.co.uk  Nichole_Attah@breckonhillprimary.co.uk                                           

Jacqueline_mogie@breckonhillprimary.co.uk                                                                                                   

denise_hill@breckonhillprimary.co.uk   louise_brown@breckonhillprimary.co.uk                                                    

01642 243044      www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk     Summer              

A message from the staff:  

What a busy term we have this summer!  

A reminder that National Assessments take place the week    
beginning Monday 9th May 2022 – Thursday 12th May 2022.   

During our last term in primary school, we will be enjoying lots 
of things including celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee! 

Ancient Egypt 
This term we will be continuing our learning around Ancient Egypt. 

We will be creating our very own Canopic jars 

and linking our English work with this to     

create a persuasive piece of writing!  

In history, we will be learning about Egyptian 

food and the process of mummification. We 

will be exploring King Tutankhamun and 

learning about the discovery of his tomb.  

In art, we will be creating our own papyrus 

paper. We are looking forward to helping 

the children prepare for secondary school.  

In Science we will be learning about light, 

how it travels and how light gets to the 

eye. 

Read more about the Queen’s Platinum       

Jubilee HERE. 

https://platinumjubilee.gov.uk/event/queens-platinum-jubilee-for-kids/

